
I oppose HB 2004 on Ranked Choice voting.


Ranked Choice Voting is promoted as being neutral and giving the people more 
options. This is the antithesis of what it really does. It does not give more 
options. The two party system already gives the most options per the voter’s 
values in the party they choose.


Ranked Choice Voting creates chaos and confusion. Very few will study how this 
really works and will not know how to use the system. If voters don’t understand 
how it works, it can lead to fewer voting, especially when they already believe 
the current system to be broken.


This method also creates a delay in results, which is already the case due to the 
7-day grace period put in place by the former governor. The “counters” rarely 
understand how to tabulate the votes.


The candidates that the “political system” wants to have “win” already get the 
most “votes.” 


Voters do not like confusion or delayed results. I OPPOSE HB 2004 and ask you 
to vote NO on this bill.


Don’t make the voting system any worse than it already stands.


